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Dear Valued Customer, 

We regret to inform you that due to a recent bird flu outbreak, the supply chain is facing 

significant disruptions. Over the past 6 months, over 21 million egg-laying hens across the 

western U.S. have been infected, and unfortunately, farms that service our egg needs tested 

positive for the virus as well. 

As a result: 

• Immediate Depopulation: The affected farms are required to depopulate all their hens. 

• Product Quarantine: Any eggs or egg products currently in cold storage are under 

quarantine by USDA and state/local officials. 

• Price Increases: Due to these unforeseen circumstances, we are forced to implement 

significant price increases on affected products. We will continue to monitor the situation 

and update you accordingly. 

Our suppliers are working with USDA and local authorities to get the product produced and 

packed as soon as possible. We hope to have more information soon and will keep you posted 

with updates as they become available. 

We understand the frustration this may cause and sincerely appreciate your understanding 

during this challenging time. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 


